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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Pursuant to the Ohio Revised Code Section 4301:06, the Ohio Liquor Control Commission will 
hold a public hearing on Friday, October 9, at 10:30 am to consider the adoption of  
Commission policies and procedures. The public hearing will be held at the Riffe Center at 77 
South High Street, 19th floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215.  If you wish to obtain copies of the policies 
under consideration please contact the Commission at Ellen.Leidner@lcc.state.oh.us or 614-466-
3132. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


